
 

 

TROLLWOOD FUNDRAISER 
Trollwood Performing Arts School Caring Catalog  

For Immediate Release 

 
November 23, 2020: Trollwood Performing Arts School is excited to partner with the FM Area 

Foundation for its Caring Catalog online giving event. We hope you considering giving the gift of art this 

holiday season! The campaign takes place November 24 to December 14. 

 

Trollwood Performing Arts School enriches the lives of young people through its educational 

programming by creating opportunities for our youth. With your generous support, we will be able to 

provide scholarships, supplies (such as jazz, tap, or ballet shoes), and lunches for all students who are 

unable to afford the fees but wish to participate at Trollwood during the summer of 2021! Most 

importantly, your donation empowers students to overcome challenges, gives them guidance from 

caring adults, and helps them reach their fullest potential. 

 

Every size donation contributes to endless opportunities for youth. Here are some tangible impacts of 

your generosity: 

• $81 pays for a full week of tuition  

• $50 provides a pair of dance shoes 

• $100 serves 17 meals to students 

 

All donations are tax deductible. Immediately following your donation, FM Area Foundation will send 

you a confirmation and detailed tax receipt. 

 

Caring Catalog is an online giving event with many donation options. Those are: 

• Online donations via this link 

• Checks made payable to the FM Area Foundation with Trollwood Performing Arts School in the 

memo line 

• Gifts of stock – Please contact Patty Mastel or Greg Diehl at the FM Area Foundation office at 

701.234.0756  

 

Thank you for supporting Trollwood Performing Arts School and giving students the opportunity to learn, 

grow, succeed, and reach their full potential. For more information on the donation event, visit the 

Caring Catalog website. 

 

ORGANIZATION BACKGROUND. Trollwood Performing Arts School is a unique youth development 

organization committed to providing high quality performing arts education, exceptional community 

entertainment, and activities that promote appreciation for cultural diversity. The mission is to inspire 

those we serve through the arts to realize their full potential and be a positive influence in the global 

community. Trollwood and the Bluestem Center for the Arts is an exciting collaboration between Fargo 

Public Schools and the city of Moorhead, serving as a testament to our region’s commitment to the arts. 

The center opened in 2009 thanks to the generous support of the entire community. 

Kathy Anderson 

Phone: (218) 477-6500 

trollwood@fargo.k12.nd.us 

www.trollwood.org  

 

Trollwood Performing Arts School 

At Bluestem Center for the Arts 

801 50th Ave S 

Moorhead, MN 56560 

 

 

https://fargo.fcsuite.com/erp/donate/list
https://www.areafoundation.org/initiatives/caring-catalog/
https://www.areafoundation.org/initiatives/caring-catalog/

